
County Cup Competitions 2020-21  

 

 

Thank you to all clubs who completed the online survey with respect to County Cup competitions. The response was 

unanimous that if football resumes before September 2020, the County FA should operate County Cups next season.  

With that in mind, given the uncertainty surrounding when football may return, and the desire to support Leagues to 
operate as effectively as possible, the West Riding FA will only run County Cup Competitions in season 2020-21, provided 
the following condition is met;  
 
Notification is received from the government/FA by 01/08/2020 that football can resume by 05/09/2020.  
 
Notification must be received by 1st August 2020 AND that notification must confirm that organised football can resume 
from 5th September 2020.  
 
The cup competitions shall NOT run if,  
 

1. Notification is received after 01/08/2020 
2. Football is not permitted to resume until after the 5th September 2020  

 
If notification is received by 1st August 2020, and the competitions will run, all clubs will receive an email invitation to enter 
on August 2nd 2020.  
 

 

Any questions, please email Info@Westridingfa.com 


